Gregg Borchelt

Currently previously served as Treasurer. Gregg was first appointed to fill that position in
March 2015. He was later elected to serve three 2-year terms. During that time, he
developed yearly budgets and monitored income and expenses. At Board and General
Meetings, Gregg presented Year-to-Date Financial Reports and provided financial
breakdowns of Land Events. He has worked closely with the Commodore and other Board
members on Club activities and policies.

Gregg and his wife, Kathy, joined the Herring Bay Yacht Club in 2006 and have enjoyed the
social aspects of the Club. Frequently assisting with set-up or clean-up of land events, they
have made many friends through the Club. Gregg assisted in the revisions to the Bylaws in
2012, 2015 and 2018.

Gregg and Kathy transitioned from a sailboat to a Formula performance cruiser at the end of
the 2018 season. Coping is berthed at Herrington Harbour North. Gregg and Kathy spend
many summer weekends on board. Having a power boat makes it easier to participate in
HBYC cruises. In 2020 they were part of the 8-day Long Cruise to North Carolina.

Gregg retired as CEO of the Brick Industry Association in February 2014. During his
professional career he worked with various aspects of the masonry industry. He gained an
international reputation for masonry expertise during his career.

In 2009 Gregg and Kathy moved from Reston, Virginia to North Beach/Holland Point. Their
two married children and two granddaughters live in DC.



